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PSA:  National Public Health Week (NPHW) April 3 -9, 2017 

Despite the tremendous improvements public health has made in the 20th Century, Americans 
live shorter lives and suffer more health issues than people in other high-income countries. For 
example, we rank 34th in life expectancy. We need to work together to improve health and 
well-being. That's why the American Public Health Association (APHA) created Generation 
Public Health. Generation Public Health is a growing movement of people, organizations and 
communities collaborating across sectors to create the healthiest nation in one generation. 

The North Central District Health Department and the APHA believe that everyone deserves the 

opportunity for a long and healthy life. We promise to support efforts to improve the social and 

environmental factors that affect everyone's health and limit the ability for many people to 

make healthy choices. To learn more about public health and NPHW, like North Central District 

Health Department on Facebook, follow us on Twitter and join Generation Public Health by 

visiting www.nphw.org. 

Changing our health means ensuring conditions that give everyone the opportunity to be 

healthy. Join us in celebrating National Public Health Week 2017 and become a part of the 

movement for change. 
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